
 
 

ACCESS TO OUR BANKING LOBBIES 
 
Effective May 14, 2020, First National Bank of Griffin re-opened its banking 
lobbies for customer access.   Though our lobbies are now open for regular 
banking hours, we have put in place some guidelines and restrictions for the 
mutual health and safety of our employees and you our valued customers. 
 

LOBBY GUIDELINES 
 

 We have added temporary floor markings to each of our lobby 
locations.  These are in place to remind us to maintain appropriate 
social distancing while in our lobbies. 

 Hand sanitizer, for customer use, has been placed in all of our 
lobbies.  All customers are strongly encouraged to apply hand 
sanitizer prior to interacting with our banking staff. 

 Kindly remove any hat or sunglasses when entering our lobbies. 

 Our staff will be monitoring traffic levels in our facilities.  If at 
any time we feel the number of customers in the lobby hinders 
our ability to maintain appropriate social distancing, we may ask 
that you remain outside until which time the number of customers 
in the lobby is within a safe range. 

 Due to these health and safety precautions you may experience 
longer than normal wait times. 

 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we do our best to serve 
your needs, as well as the health and safety of our community.  And as always, 
thank you for your loyalty and patronage as a customer of First National Bank 
of Griffin. 
 

We’ve missed you! 


